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Hi,
 
I am writing to raise my objections to the proposed Waste recovery centre in Fyshwick.
My main objection is that the location of the waste incinerator is far too close to existing and
proposed residential development for a new technology which has not yet had long term health
impacts proven. As well as the fact that, although emissions look good on paper, that doesn’t
guarantee that future management and operational changes would guarantee that emissions
would always be controlled in this way.
My other concern is that it doesn’t provide enough impetus for getting people to change their
habits and produce less unrecyclable waste in the first place.
I think with other, cleaner technologies available regarding both electrical generation and waste
recycling/re-use, it would be a wasted opportunity, and poor use of inner urban space.
 
Regards,




